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. l#‘ . / . Celebrating 75 Years supporting ‘The Arts’

in Northern Ontario

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We are extremely proud to announce that in 2024 the Northern Ontario Art Association will
be celebrating our 75™ Anniversary. This celebration will culminate in our 68" Annual Juried
Exhibition September 6-7, 2024 in Magnetawan hosted by our Burks Falls Art & Crafts Club.

In recent years due to a number of reasons: Covid and the enforced isolation, financial issues
due to th
provide information and tools, many art groups have been struggling, including our own
charitable non-profit organization, the NOAA.

increasing cost of everything, and technology advances that isolate even as they

We are using this anniversary year as an opportunity to revitalize the NOAA, to add more
interest, excitement, and participation in the NOAA and to grow our organization by
welcoming new artist members and member clubs. By supporting our mandate we hope to

continue to set the bar for artistic excellence in our Ontario communities and beyond.

To assist s financially and to allow us to continue with and expand our various activities, ..
juried art exhibitions that travel throughout Northern Ontario, shipping costs, our Cobalt
Artists’ Colony, our Visiting Artist Program, our annual publication of The NOAA Bulletin, as
well as our web: iting sponsors and are asking bu
ividuals to please consider supporting our organization by becoming a sponsor. Our artist
members and supporters can also assist by advertising in our NOAA Bulletin. (Note: we can
issue tax receipts.)

e: www.noaa.ca, we are sol esses and

Please see included Sponsorship and Advertising Package.

For those who may not be as knowledgeable of the Northern Ontario Art Association,
following is a brief history of the NOAA and benefits of joining our organization.

Thank you for your consideration.

sincerely,
The Northern Ontario Art Association

Board of Directors




